


 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Atlanta Regional Office 
61 Forsyth Street, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
DIVISION OF MEDICAID & CHILDREN’S HEALTH OPERATIONS 
 
 
April 13, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Stephanie Azar, Acting Commissioner 
Alabama Medicaid Agency 
501 Dexter Avenue 
Post Office Box 5624 
Montgomery, Alabama 36103-5624 
 
 
Dear Ms. Azar: 
 
We have reviewed the proposed Alabama state plan amendment (SPA) 15-0002, which was submitted 
to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on February 6, 2015.  SPA 15-002 allows 
Medicaid to align with the requirements of the Alabama Board of Medical Examiner’s 
Administrative Code for Qualifications and Limitations of Physician’s and Physician Extenders 
(e.g. nurse practitioners, physician assistants). 
 
Based on the information provided, the Medicaid State Plan Amendment AL 15-0002 was 
approved on April 13, 2015.  The effective date of this amendment is March 1, 2015.  Enclosed 
are the approved HCFA-179 and a copy of the new state plan page.  
 
If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please contact Alice Hogan at 
(404) 562-3697 or Maria.Drake@cms.hhs.gov.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      //s// 
 
      Jackie Glaze 
      Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children's Health Operations 
 
 
Enclosures 
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